UR TEACUERS AND
STOFF ARE OUT OF THig

WORLD

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week is May 8-12th! Please fill out a postcard
for a teacher or staff member and tell them how much you appreciate all
they do! A special note, a fun memory, or even draw a picture! Cut it out

and send it into school by Wednesday, May 3rd so PTA can hang it up for
all to see! Need extra copies? Visit HopkinsPTA.org.




